
November 17, 2022 

UPDATED MESSAGE FROM MAYOR ANNETTE IAFALLO – ERIE 
COUNTY STATE OF EMERGENCY & DRIVING BAN, INCLUDING 
LACKAWANNA. 

Given the severe impacts of the winter storm anticipated throughout the Buffalo 
Metro Area, a state of emergency has been declared for all of Erie County, 
including the City of Lackawanna, starting at 8:00 PM tonight, Thursday, 
November 17th with a driving ban in effect as of 9:00 PM. 

The State of Emergency and driving ban will be in effect until further updates and 
notice from Erie County. 

Other than those deemed essential personnel and first responders, no other 
passenger or commercial vehicles will be allowed on city streets until further 
notice. 

You will be ticketed if you are out on the roads unnecessarily. 

PLEASE STAY HOME. Stay Safe and God bless. 

 


